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Additional Case Information:

Case paperwork completed by  on 14/10/2020, Inspection by  on 20/10/2020

PD (SAV 5) reported in stock earlier in the year but not causing issues some AGD treated with peroxide

Mortality event had not been reported earlier in the year as site contact  thought only unexplained events were to be reported.  

2020, week 30 1.95% 1,322  Ardessie  A, AGD treatment with peroxide resulted in increased morts, background PD 

considered a contributing factor. 

Mortality data collected for the Ardessie B site during the inspection, 2020  week 30 Ardessie B 2.68% 3417  AGD treatment 

with peroxide resulted in increased morts, background PD considered a contributing factor. 

Site inspected and VMD sampled by  - Fish looked health and feeding well. Very little fouling on nets. A few mature fish 

spotted but no health concerns observed. 
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FISH HEALTH INSPECTORATE VISIT REPORT 

 
SUMMARY FOR INFORMATION OF SITE OPERATOR 

 
BUSINESS NO FB0447  DATE OF VISIT 20/10/2020 
SITE NO FS0517  SITE NAME Ardessie A 
INSPECTOR  CASE NO 20200445 
 
 
Inspection under the Animals and Animal Products (Examination for Residues and Maximum 
Residue Limits) (England and Scotland) Regulations 2015 
 
The above site was visited in accordance with the Animals and Animal Products (Examination for 
Residues and Maximum Residue Limits) (England and Scotland) Regulations 2015.  
Samples were taken to be analysed for veterinary residues.  
 
The Inspector did not observe any clinical signs associated with the listed diseases as described in 
the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009 
 
Records 
 
The information required for the public record of aquaculture production businesses regarding this 
site was verified and where necessary updated.  
 
Medicine records were inspected and found to be adequately maintained.  
 
Aquaculture animal and aquaculture animal product movement records were inspected and 
appeared to be adequately maintained.  
 
Mortality records were inspected and found to be adequately maintained.  
 
Mortality levels had exceeded the reporting criteria since the last inspection and had not been 
reported to the Fish Health Inspectorate. I would like to remind you of the industry agreement in 
relation to mortality reporting as detailed in A Code of Good Practice for Scottish Finfish 
Aquaculture 
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